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THE BENGAL CHAMBER

NOTICE

To
All Members of the Chamber,

Notice is hereby given that the Extraordinary General Meeting of The Bengal
Chamber of Commerce and Industry scheduled to be held on Wednesday, the
26th day of April, 2017 has been cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances.

The fresh date of the Meeting will be advised to the Members in due course.

ok flst——

Subhodip Ghosh
Director General

Dated: 20™ day of April, 2017
6, N S Road, Kolkata-700 001

Regd Office The Bengal Chamber of Commerce and Industry Royal Exchange é Netaji Subhas Road Kolkata 700 001
P +9133 2230 8396 | 3711 | 3733 | 3746 F +91 33 2230 1289 E bencham@bengalchamber.com www.bengalchamber.com




	001

